
This Cap and Trade proposition is bad for Oregon and its citizens. We have minimal C02 

emissions now and are getting better through volunteer privates sector efforts. Cap and 

Trade will essentially be CAP AND TAX  to all consumers in Oregon and will 

negatively  impact Rural areas disproportionately. SAY NO TO CAP AND 

TRADE!!! 
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